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January 7th 2022 

Dear Parents and children, 

Welcome to school or Welcome back! 

This half term our topic is “Superheroes.” We will be listening to stories about 

different superheroes and looking at how we can be super friends. 

Each day we will be choosing our Nursery super tidiers/super listeners and super 

friends. 

If you would like to contact us you can ring school on 01524 65379 to make an 

appointment or send an email to  

fsks1leader@scotforth-st-pauls.lancs.sch.uk  

We are really looking forward to working with your child this spring term. If you look at 

our blog on the school website you can have a look at some of the activities we have 

been doing in nursery.  

We will be going outside regularly. We have wellies the children can borrow but we may 

get dirty/wet so a spare change of clothes is handy. 

Each day the children will come together in key worker groups to do phonics.  

You are welcome to come into Nursery in a morning to drop your child off. The routine 

is that the child takes off their own coat and hangs up their bags. They then find their 

name and put it on the register tree before washing their hands. 

We will continue to send observations home through the parent app “evidence me.” You 

can also send me observations of your child at home. If your child is going to be off it 

is quicker to send a message via the school office. 

From January 2022 we will continue to use the gate at the back of Nursery for 

dropping off and picking up. We will continue to have the windows open. If there is a 

confirmed case of covid in a child or adult at Nursery then we advise you to take your 

child for a PCR test. A positive case in Nursery will not shut Nursery to the other 

children. If your child tests positive then they must stay off. We will continue to send 

unwell children home and ask for your support in not sending children to Nursery if you 

feel they are unwell. We continue to follow government advice around handwashing. 
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Until February half term I will be taking on the role of temporary SENCo. On 2 

mornings a week I will be replaced by Miss Arnold who most of the children have met 

before. 

Don’t forget to let us know if there have been any changes e.g. new contact numbers or 

new medical details. 

Also let us know if you have started toilet training your child over the holidays as we 

will support this too. 

Finally we will be working hard to strengthen children’s social, physical and language 

skills. Have a look on the website for a more detailed plan. 

 

 

Mrs Atkinson and Mrs Todd Bryce 


